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DISCUSSION OF ISSUES 

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission suspend Florida Power and Light 
Company’s (FPL) proposed new tariff f o r  its Residential On Call 
research project? 

RECOMMENDATION: Y e s .  (Futrell, Springer) 

STAFF ANALYSIS: On April 20, 2001, FPL filed a petition f o r  
approval of a residential load management research project and 
tariffs. FPL’s existing On Call program is a Commission-approved 
residential load management program, the expenses of which are 
recovered through t h e  Energy Conservation Cost Recovery Clause. 
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The proposed research project would test the effect lower monetary 
credits and different marketing strategies would have on 
participation in the On Call program. FPL also seeks in its 
petition a waiver of Rule 2 5 - 6 . 0 4 3 8 ( 4 )  (c), Florida Administrative 
Code, or in the alternative, a ruling that the rule does not apply .  3 

This rule requires that when a utility proposes a change to any of 
its non-firm services, it must provide written notice to each 
affected customer. Staff is recommending that the tariffs be 
suspended to allow sufficient time to review the petition. 

Pursuant to Section 366.06 (3) , Florida Statutes, the 
Commission may withhold consent to the operation of all o r  any 
portion of a new rate schedule, delivering to the utility 
requesting such increase, within 60 days, a reason or written 
statement of good cause for doing so. Staff believes that the 
reason stated above is good cause, consistent with the requirement 
of Section 3 6 6 . 0 6 ( 3 ) ,  Florida Statutes. 

ISSUE 2 :  Should this docket be closed? 

RECOMMENDATION: No. The docket should remain open pending a final 
decision on the petition. ( H a r t )  

STAFF ANALYSIS: The docket should- remain open pending a final 
decision on the petition. 

- 2 -  


